
 

NOTICE OF COMPLAINT 

 
 

July 1, 2022 

ICMS #: 2022-0533       

 

On June 2, 2022, the OPO received a phone complaint.  

The complainant alleges: The complainant is being held at the hospital against her will. 
She is forced to take lithium even though she is pregnant. The officer, Officer  
badge # , wrote everything wrong in the report. He said her brother and her cousin are 
against her. He got the whole story wrong. 

 

This notice of complaint is a request for Internal Affairs to initiate an investigation to 
determine if the employee conduct is within compliance of APD policy, Civil Service 
Rules, and Municipal Civil Service Rules. 

 




